St. Catharine of Siena School
2330 Perkiomen Avenue
Reading, PA 19606
610-779-5810
Accredited by The Middle States Association on Elementary
Schools

September 14, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for choosing Saint Catharine of Siena School. Thank you for your generosity of time
to volunteer and complete the necessary clearances. Should you need forms, please contact the
office. We have assembled a packet that has everything you need. You can remit the packet to
school and we will send it to the Diocese of Allentown. There are school activities and field trips
beginning to be scheduled. We would not want anyone to miss an opportunity to participate in
the fun. The completion of clearances is an important and necessary step that protects your
student, you, and Saint Catharine of Siena School.

The Northeastern Music Assembly was a huge success. The students were very enthusiastic in
their participation and the ending musical piece performed by the students was phenomenal. Be
sure to ask your students about the informational flyer and plan to attend the NEMP parent
meeting on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 6:30pm in the cafeteria.

The dress down day fundraiser to support Our Lady of Guadalupe School in Houston, Texas was
also a huge success. Because of your generosity, the student body has decided to split the funds
between Our Lady of Guadalupe and an IHM school in Florida.

Preparations for the Walk-A-Thon are in progress. Please be sure to look out for the pledge
envelopes, and important reminders.

Tomorrow we will celebrate our Student Council and Mission Representatives. They will be
installed after our Liturgy. We wish them the very best in their year of leadership and offer them
our prayers and support. Thank you for your bravery and your choice to lead our school.



For your planning purposes:
e Daily @ 3:10pm: Commuter Line begins after the buses arrive, please keep your number

on your dashboard. Thank you.
e Scrip purchases can be made, or you may choose the $400.00 buy-out option.
e September 15, 2017: Student Council/Mission Installation, 8:30am Liturgy
e September 18, 2017: HSO Dairy Queen Night
e September 27, 2017: Picture Day
e September 29, 2017: Early Dismissal, 12 noon.
e October 13,2017: SCS Walk-A-Thon
e October 21, 2017: Night at the Races (Proceeds to benefit SCS)

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at
Mkraycikscs@gmail.com . Thank you for all you do. Saint Catharine of Siena, pray for us.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Marcella Kraycik
“Be who God meant you to be and you will set the world on fire.”~ St. Catharine of Siena









